
Sacred Heart Mission

SHM has zero tolerance for child abuse. 

We are a Child-Safe organisation and work proactively to ensure 

that children and young people who attend our services are 

afforded respect and their ideas and concerns are heard. 

SHM will take all allegations and concerns very seriously and 

respond to them consistently in line with the organisation’s 

policies and procedures. 

Every staff member and volunteer are aware of their obligations 

and the steps required to report abuse or serious neglect. 

We are committed to promoting cultural safety for Aboriginal 

children and young people, children and young people from 

culturally and/or linguistically diverse backgrounds and a safe 

environment for children and young people with a disability. 

Child Safe Statement


